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Comments I would like to OBJECT to the planned development on a number of grounds.   
 
 - As a parent of 20 month old twins who live on Loxwood Road, I am extremely concerned about the 
level of traffic.  A school bus also stops along this road.  The pavement is not wide enough as it is for 
a pram or wheelchair (which we use when my mother in law comes to stay) in some places, and with 
the increase in HGV traffic this will cause severe risk to those walking and other road users.  The road 
is just not suitable to take the increased traffic nor wide enough for HGV traffic to pass.   
 
- There have already been many accidents on this road and the increase in HGV traffic will only make 
this worse as the road is not wide enough. 
 
- There will be a severe safety issue at the Loxwood / A281 junction at Bucks Green to pedestrians, 
people catching the bus and other drivers.  I am very worried about how I will walk my children to 
school along this road. 
 
- The proposed location is on a greenfield site - it is NOT a built up area.  The impact on the 
environment will be devastating with an increase in noise, pollution and  removal of woodland for the 
amenities required.  There are priority species which are already threatened who would lose their  
natural habitat.  My family would lose this tranquil place to walk and enjoy the nature available. 
 
- Consideration must also be made on the value of more clay being required.  WSCC have more then 
25 years worth of clay in reserves and with no additional demand why this development is even 
required. 
 
This development  should not go ahead as the impact on locals, visitors and the environment is too 
great for something that will bring no benefits to the environment. 
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